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November 3, 2014

Mr. Michael L. Sanfelippo

American United Taxicab Services — President
646 S. 2™ Street

Milwaukee, WI 53204

RE: Milwaukee Code of Ordinances 100-51.5-3
Dear Mr. Sanfelippo:

Thank you for your correspondence of October 23, 2014, regarding enforcement of the
new taxicab rules, specifically the Non-cash Payment Acceptance Policy for Taxicabs
under the Milwaukee Code of Ordinances 100-51.5-3. Please note on November 12,
2014, the Public Works committee will be hearing file 141081 — Communication relating
to the public passenger vehicle inspection process. Part of the discussion will include how
the inspections include reviewing compliance with these requirements.

If you have complaints regarding specific vehicles who do not comply with the
requirements, please send us the permit information and a random inspection will be
scheduled.

Sincerely,
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